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INTEROFFICE  MEMORANDUM 

 
January 31, 2022 

 
 

To:  Jerome D. Schad, Chair  
  Peggy A. LaGree, Vice Chair  
  Michele M. Iannello, Treasurer   
 
From:     Karen A. Prendergast, Chief Financial Officer 
 
Subject:  December Investment Report 
    
 
 Attached is the December investment report. Overall cash balances are lower due to 
payments to the NYSLRS of $2.9 million, and bond holders of $2.5 million. 
 
 Total year-to-date investment income of $85,820 is higher than the budgeted amount of 
$50,000. The budgeted interest income increased to $75,000 for 2022, and based on anticipated 
federal reserve interest adjustments as early as March, the Authority will be on track to meet or 
exceed the 2022 budget. 
  
cc J. Tomaka 
 T. McCracken 
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